
Assessing Department

Memo
To; Township Board

From: David Hieber, Assessor

Date: November 19, 2024

Re: Board of Review appointments

Comments: As you are aware, all townships and cities in Michigan are required to
appoint board of Review members. The Board of Review is a critical part of the
property tax system. The Board of Review hears taxpayer appeals of property tax
assessments, thus providing the first step of checks and balances to all White Lake
taxpayers. Board of Review members must be certified by the State Tax Commission
by successfully completing a training course every two years.

I am recommending that the Township Board appoint Kim McFadden, Julia Keller,
and Meredith Tyack to the White Lake Township Board of Review for the 2025-2026
term. Both Kim and Julia are returning Board of Review members and Meredith is
previously an alternate.

I am also recommending that the Township Board appoint Justin Quagliata and
Christine Atkinson as Board of Review Alternates. Justin is a White Lake resident
and former Staff Planner for the Township of White Lake, and Christine is a White
Lake resident with many years of experience in the real estate business.

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact me at (248) 698-3300 ext.
117.


